
The date: 1/2/2024 
The week number: 1 
The walk number: 1745 
The weather: 63 F; partly cloudy 
The walkers: Alan Cummings, Viveca Sapin-Areeda, Jieyu Zheng, Robin Savoian, 

Chip O’Connor, Mickey Areeda, Judi Sato, Annabelle Aylmer, Marsh Hirano-Nakanishi 
  
The birds (19) 
No. First Name  Last Name        Prob     

1 Red-whiskered Bulbul 0.62 

21  Bushtit 0.50 

1 American Crow 1 

1 Mourning Dove 0.88 

1 House Finch 0.88 

4 Lesser  Goldfinch 0.88 

1 Red-shouldered Hawk 0.38 

1 Red-tailed Hawk 0.50 

2 Anna’s Hummingbird 0.88 

6 Dark-eyed Junco 0.88 

3 Ruby-crowned Kinglet 1 

1  Mallard 0.50 

1 Black Phoebe 1 

31 Band-tailed Pigeon 1 

3 Common Raven 1 

2 House Sparrow 0.12 

23 Yellow-rumped Warbler 1 

4 Acorn Woodpecker 0.88 

1 Bewick’s Wren 0.25 

 
Walk lasted between 12:00 and 14:00 
 
We welcomed a new walker to the Caltech bird walks, Annabelle Aylmer, the 222nd person to 
walk a Caltech bird walk. Welcome, Annabelle. We had a pretty good walk, getting a spectacular 
Red-shouldered Hawk, posing for us in a tree in Tournament Park. Count-wise, we came up 3.1 
birds short of the predicted 22.1, but we did hit the median of 19. The weather was fantastic, so 
it turned an average walk into a really enjoyable one. 
 
Alan,  
1/2/2024 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


